CITY OF CHICAGO
=
BOARD OF ETHICS

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The Board has cancelled its March 17,2025 meeting. Pending matters will
be consolidated and appear on the agenda of the Board’s regularly-

scheduled April 2025 meeting, Monday, April 14, 202 5,at 3:00 P.M.
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Steven I. Berlin
Executive Director

Public Notice - 3-17-25
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